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Q. C. D,
ARTESIA OfFiCE

August 27,1991

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
P.O. Box 1980
Hobbs, NM 88240

Attn: Mr. Jerry Sexton
District 1 Superviser

Re: GAS WELL SHUT-IN PRESSURE REPORT EXEMPTION
DD Federal 24 #1 - Unit Letter P, Sec. 24, T-19-

193]

, R-24-E
Dear Mr. Sexton:

The above well is currently listed on the C-115's with a status of
flowing. Therefore it is on the Gas Well Shut-in Pressure Report.
According to our records, it is an oil well with a pumping unit on
it. Therefore Texaco Exploration and Production Inc. asks for
exemption for this well from this report. TEPI will make the
necessary change on the C-115"'s.

If you have any questions concerning this request, please contact
me at 397-0418 or 393-7191. Thank you for your assistance in this
matter.

Yours very truly,
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M.C. Duncan
Engineer's Assistant
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